
Board of Health Minutes 

April 16, 2019 

 

 

The meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. with Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present.  Ms. Amodei was 

absent. 

 

The minutes of the meeting of April 2, 2019 were approved as written. 

 

28 Hardy Street 

 

The Board reviewed and approved a proposed conventional septic plan for the above lot and 

signed the septic permit.  

 

29 & 30 Sky Top Lane 

 

A change of ownership on the septic permits for the above was signed by the Board 

 

209 Pleasant Street  

 

The Board signed a septic permit for a tank replacement for the above. 

 

Trash & Recycling 

 

Since our revolving account will not be active until July 1st, the Board agreed that a post card 

should be sent out to every household informing them that they can renew their subscription 

during the month of July without their service being interrupted.  They will have until July 30th 

to do this.  New subscribers will begin their service based on the date they sign up. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 


